MINUTES
CEPP MEETING #14

Monday, November 6, 2000

Present: Adam Abramowitz, Sandy Baum, Sue Bender, John
Brueggeman, Pat Fehling, Pat Oles, Lary Opitz, Phil Ortiz, David
Peterson

The committee approved the minutes of the November 3 meeting.
The committee approved the Biosphere 2 proposal.

We reviewed the faculty meeting discussion and agreed that the
formal proposal we make to the faculty will maintain the LS2, QR,
writing and breadth requirements will remain as they were in the
original proposal. We agreed to compromise with the objections
we have heard to the ICE proposal.

The new ICE proposal will be:

Intercultural education includes courses in
1) foreign languages and literature
2) non-western cultures
3) cultural diversity

All students must have complete an experience in the first
category, either by taking a course in FLL or by showing
competence in a language at the introductory college level.

Students who take a course in FLL must take on additional ICE
course in either (2) or (3). Students who are exempt from the
language requirement must take a course in any 2 of the 3 ICE
categories.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandy Baum



